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September 2, 1983 

Brent Petrie 
American Water Resources Assoc. 
Alaska Section 
P.o. Box 101184 
Anchorage, AK 99510 

Dear Brent, 

The Alaska l<Jater Resources Board held a meeting in Anchorage. on August 
11, 1983. We were pleased at the outcome of this meeting, as it gave us 
an indication of what type of support we were to expect during this 
administration. Consequently, Commissioner Wunnicke is very much aware 
and concerned about water issues in Alaska. 

Shortly after the meeting we were informed that Rocky Gutierrez had 
resigned from the Board. 

If you know of anyone in your organization who may be interested in 
serving on the Board, please submit their resume to Carol Derfner at the 
Governor's Office. Pouch A~ Juneau, AK 99801. We believe that an 
endorsement for any individual from the American Water Resources Assoc­
iation will be well received by the Governor. 

Sincerely, 
;J I ' / 
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David Vanderbrink 
Chairman 


